Robin Crotty

From: Robin Crotty

Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 9:03 AM
To: Robin Crotty

Subject: FW: 4th street closing

From: JAMES PLOMASEN

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2020 10:47 AM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: 4th street closing

There might be another alternative to the total closure of 4" street: Consider the impact of making it a PEDESTRAIN
RIGHT OF WAY. Automobiles allowed, that would keep the several precious parking spots in place as well as access to
the alley between the Leadville and East Street shops accessible from both ends. Bicycles could be required to be
“walked” for safety. This type of regulation has worked very nicely in SEATTLE’S PIKE PLACE MARKET area for decades
to the satisfaction of all users. There may be other places in our “core” which might also thrive with this multi user
scheme. JIM PLOMASEN 208 720 4562.
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